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DMI JapAN Autumn2015

Dear Friends of DMI Japan,

Once again it is time for my
favorite season---autumn, with nice
sunny days and leaves starting
to change colors. Not long until
there will be gold and red leaves
brightening up everything.

Recently I have had some
folk ask me about our Executive
Director, Rev. Neville Muir. You will
remember he was diagnosed with
bladder cancer about 18 months
ago. He had surgery in July last
year and follow-up examinations
have shown him to be cancer free.
We praise the Lord for this. He
goes back to hospital for a further
examination on December 11th.
But his arthritis and muscle pains
are causing a lot of discomfort, and
he would appreciate your prayers
for relief. Regardless of pain, he
continues to travel the world
promoting the work of DMI and
overseeing the work in the many
countries where DMI works.

Kenya

Last letter I told about Kenya
and the need of a multi-purpose
hall facility. Thanks to the efforts of
an American pastor who fell in love
with our school and Deaf children
in Ringa Kenya, we now have a
new dining room and general
use hall. We are also thankful to
Michael Gantt's previous efforts,
as two dormitories have also been
built, thus gradually upgrading our
facilities. Mike has worked tirelessly
to raise funds for these buildings.
Prior to the opening of the new
facilities our dining room and
kitchen was a shabby old tin shed.
Cooking was done over a wood
fire which had no chimney so the
whole room was full of smoke each
meal time. These unhealthy eating
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conditions are now a thing of the
past because of the new facilities.

The number of Deaf children has
grown to over 90. Most come from
the district but live in our dormitory
as local public transport is very
unreliable or non-existent. Many
too are AIDS orphans or from one-
parent families, and some are cared
for by grandmothers.

The school is now rated as the
best school in Kenya judging by the
results of public examinations taken
by our students. Our teachers are a
mixture of Deaf and hearing people,
so a good role model is presented
having Deaf teachers. Some current
teachers are former students of our
school.

Our next project is a two-story
classroom block. Mike is leading
the drive for funds once again.

Syria

As we look at the news on our
TV sets and see the many refugees
fleeing from Syria, our hearts go out
to these people, escaping their war-
torn country. Nedal and Fadi have
led our work in Syria from the very
beginning. When war broke out
they decided to stay for the sake
of the Deaf. Both have wives and
young families, so their decision to
stay took a lot of courage. In spite
of the war, fear, and uncertainty,
the work in Syria is growing, and
God has been using them to bless
and influence Deaf children and
adults alike. Fadi and his wife have
been blessed with a new baby girl
Annabella.

Recently a camp was held in
Sadanaya near Damascus which was
a great encouragement to the Deaf.
Not long after the camp ISIS took
230 people from the village of Al

Quaryatayn which is about an hour
and a half from Damascus. Of those
230 people many were Christians,
and of that group 25 were Deaf.
These people were all taken by ISIS
to Raqqa, the ISIS headquarters.
Since then we have not heard from
them and no contact can be made.

The only good bit of news has
come this past week when about
40 people were released. None of
them were Deaf, but those released
said that everyone was OK at that
time. Now we hear that 30 more
have escaped from Al Qaryatayn
village including four Deaf. It seems
that they all were returned to the
village from Raqqa and were being
held there. Those who escaped
did so hiding in a truck full of
sheep. Please continue to pray for
their safety and release. Nadia, in
the photo, is one of our church
members and one of the 25 Deaf
from her village taken by ISIS.

Christmas Cards

If you sponsor a child and would
like to send a Christmas card to
him or her, please send them to me,
Alayne Madore, 20-615 Shimoda
cho, Tokiwa, Ukyo ku, Kyoto 616-
8228 (Tel. 090-1028-8844),
and I will send them on to the
school where your child is. On the
envelope put the name of the child
and your name. You do not need
to write your address. Please have
them to me by November 30th at
the latest, or they will not reach
your child before Christmas.

Thank you again for your
prayers and financial support. The
Lord bless you and your family.

Alayne Madore
Chairperson, Japan DMI Board



